



COMPRESSED AIR AND VACUUM SOLUTIONS

Agriculture

For more information,
visit us online at 

 zornair.com

ZORN LIVES WHERE YOU LIVE
Milwaukee

Green Bay

Madison

Wausau

Eau Claire Chicago South

Chicago North
1335 E Wisconsin Avenue
Pewaukee, WI 53072
(262) 695-7000

733 Mike McCarthy Way
Green Bay, WI 54304
(920) 499-6216

4803 Triangle Street
McFarland, WI 53558
(608) 838-7040

2218-D Truax Boulevard
Eau Claire, WI 54703
(715) 830-5292

4100 County Road WW
Wausau, WI 54401
(715) 675-2382

227 Ambrogio Drive
Gurnee, IL 60031
(847) 599-1333

10216 Werch Drive
Woodridge, IL 60517
(630) 410-8888

800-476-4637
24-HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE



HELPING YOU SUCCEED

Zorn has been providing
compressed air and
vacuum solutions since
1965. Zorn offers air
compressors and
vacuum
pumps from high quality
manufacturers, as well
as custom turn-key
installations, equipment
service, parts, lubricants,
rentals, and system
audits.

Our comprehensive
product offerings,
coupled with our
engineering expertise,
provide our customers
with the ultimate value
in performance,
efficiency,
and technology.

Low Pressure Blowers
& Air Knives

Air Line Filtration

Air Compressors
Oil Lubricated & Oil Free

Compressed Air
Contamination Removal

Nitrogen Generators

Reduced Production
Downtime
24/7 Emergency Service

Planned Maintenance
& Service Programs

Compressed Air
Moisture Removal

Refrigerated & Desiccant
Air Dryers

Air Quality Testing
& Auditing

Develop Compressed Air
Quality Standards
Facility Walkthrough &
Energy Studies

Crop Control
Pest Control

Compressed Air Plant
Piping & Installation

Aluminum
Copper
Stainless Steel

Crop Sprayers
Dairy Machines
Greenhouse Ventilation
Irrigation Lines
Product Conveyors

Silos
Vehicle Tires
Water Pumps

Aeration
Wastewater Treatment


